



REPORT FOR APRIL AND MAY 2023

Dear Praying Friends,

Greetings in the name of our wonderful Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! I trust that this letter finds each of you doing well.

The month of April seemed to be busier than usual with the "extra" things that life seems to sometimes bring. We are glad for the meetings the Lord gave us in Tennessee, West Virginia, and Virginia and we are thankful for the opportunity to present the need of missions and then see God's people respond to that need.

In addition to the meetings mentioned above, we also had meetings during the month of May in Pennsylvania, North Carolina, Indiana, and Arkansas. As we look ahead to the next few months, there are several weeks of annual events we will be preparing for and hosting at the World Missions Center. Please pray with us and for all that is scheduled for this summer. Pray that God will use everything we do to effectively assist and encourage missionaries. Pray also that we will be used of the Lord to see many Christians surrender to full-time missionary service.

Thank you for your faithful prayer and financial support—we are eternally grateful! It is truly an honor to represent you in worldwide missions and to be a part of your mission family. May the LORD richly bless you!

In Christ,

David & Barb Snyder

John 15:16

PRAY FOR OUR UPCOMING BIMI SUMMERTIME EVENTS

June 5–6 — Annual Trustees' Meeting
June 5–9 — Candidate School
June 26–30 — Enrichment Week
July 17–22 — Camp BIMI
August 14–17 — Annual Directors' Meeting